
12/6/2023

Good morning!

Please pause for a moment of silence.

Please stand for the pledge.

● Lunch Menu - Hamburger/CZburger, Fries, Bake Beans, Lettuce & tomato

● The theme for tomorrow’s Christmas Spirit is Festive Flannels, so dress as your
favorite flannel shirt. Please remember that all clothing must meet the dress code. That
means NO pajamas. Only Christmas hats are allowed. Reaching Raiders teachers -
Please take a photo of your students each day who are dressed up and send it to Mrs.
Judkins.

● Students please remember that all absences must be excused. This includes all day
absence as well as late check ins and early check outs. Friday December 8th, is the
deadline to turn in excuses for absences from school in November. Please bring in
excuses as soon as you can and place them in the black mailbox outside of the cafeteria.
Any absences that are not excused by Friday will remain unexcused.

● Next Monday December 11th is a regular school day. All students are expected to
attend and any absence could affect semester exam exemptions.

● Students who typically travel to the high school for 6th period will travel next week when
we are in 6th period at Raider Academy. When we are not in 6th period, they will
remain here. An email was sent with this information or see the TV Screens for the
schedule.

● The contents of the lost and found have been placed on the tables outside the front
office. All items must be picked up by Monday the 11th. Any items left after that will be
discarded.

● Semester Exam Exemption letters will be distributed today in Reaching Raiders.
All students are to return signed letters by Monday the 11th, even if they are exempt
from all classes. An email was sent to students with information. Please check your
email for that information. It is strongly recommended that students take a picture of their
completed form (front AND back) before turning it in so they may refer to it later.



Thought of the day:
“Genius is 10% inspiration, 90% perspiration.”

Have a Wintry Wednesday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!


